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NEW BCG HAPPENINGS! 

We are excited to announce our newest innovation in delivering BCG Seminars to BCG 
Members! 

Beginning with the August Financial Privacy & Information Security Seminar, which will 
be presented by Robert Olsen and Keith Forrester, we will introduce a new feature to our BCG 
Seminars – it’s called the “Recording Playback.” 

So what is this exactly?  We will record the monthly seminar ahead of time and host a 
Recording Playback for BCG Members (only) to attend on a specified date from 8:30 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m., with scheduled breaks (including a lunch break) as we normally do at live seminars.  In 
addition, during the Recording Playback, we will provide several live Question & Answer Sessions 
during which attendees will be able to ask questions of the speakers.   

For the August Seminar, the Recording Playback will occur on Thursday, August 22.  This 
is reflected in the announcement for this seminar.  [Click here for the announcement.]  Each BCG 
Member will be able to register for the Recording Playback as it does for any other seminar location.  
That is, think of the Recording Playback as a “location” for registration purposes.  Each registration 
for the “Recording Playback” location will count toward the 20-seat limit that applies to BCG 
Members for each monthly seminar. 

Once a person is registered for the BCG Recording Playback, it will be up to that person 
whether to allow other employees of the institution to attend the Recording Playback.  It is perfectly 
acceptable to invite other employees from the same institution to attend the Recording Playback.   

Then, two days before the Recording Playback date, we will send an email to the registrant 
which will contain a link and PIN number to connect online.  You will also receive an email 
notification when your PIN is activated and the Seminar Materials are available to download from the 
BeaconLive website.   

If you have any questions, please contact Bankers’ Compliance Group® at 1-800-742-3600.  
We hope you’re as excited about this as we are! 

 

https://www.bankerscompliancegroup.com/pdf/seminar-announcements/SEMAugust19.pdf

